
Month Topic Video 
February  
10:00 a.m. session 

ICAP Webinar Series Overview. Join us for an introduction of 
the ICAP webinar series, updates, resources, and various 
topics presented by school districts, state department staff, 
and business/community organizations.  

 
https://youtu.be/tvjM5pHaHro  

March 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

ICAP and Alternative Education. Join us and special guest 
Jennifer Wilkinson, Former Alternative Education Director, to 
learn how ICAP connects to Alternative Education.  

 
https://youtu.be/fSaMJb-27z8  

April 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

ICAP and Purpose. Connecting the Dots. Join us and special 
guest Dr. Mary Waters-Bilbo, to hear first-hand perspective 
on the ICAP Toolkit, how ICAP connects to purpose and 
resiliency, creating a college-going culture, and school 
counseling.  

 
https://youtu.be/3P6BAjDMQNM  

May 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

Using OKCollegeStart to Implement ICAP. Join us and special 
guest Theresa Shaklee, OKCollegeStart Coordinator, to learn 
ways to use OKCollegeStart to implement ICAP.   

 
https://youtu.be/hZEkU6u8c2M  

August 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

Using OKCareerGuide for ICAP and Career Development. Join 
us and special guest AJ Crowell, OKCareerGuide Coordinator, 
to explore ways to maximize OKCareerGuide and career 
development of students PK-12. 

 
https://youtu.be/sl86gSpamtI  

August 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

ICAP 101. Join us for a conversation about ICAP first steps and 
meet your college and career readiness peers!  

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TNpi

MHL69vs&feature=youtu.be  
September 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

Internships: Connection to Completion. Join us to learn about 
Internships, a component of work-based learning, and how 
Internships connect to the Post-Secondary Opportunities 
Indicator. 

 
https://youtu.be/-NjmCLZfd90  

September 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

How do I use my online tool? Join us as we discuss tips for 
using your online tool to monitor your students ICAP 
progress.  

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Q5x

r90-rdc&feature=youtu.be  
   



 
October 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

What is a quality in-service learning or work-based learning 
experience? Join us for an introduction into tools and 
resources for creating a quality experience for your student.  

 
https://youtu.be/Opiq6wVyCMI  

November 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

Lets check-in! Join us as we share progress for ICAP 
implementation during our first semesters.  

 
https://youtu.be/U-qkH56Jytw  

November 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

ICAP: Career Fair. Join us to hear first-hand perspective on 
how a rural school districts Chelsea Public Schools was 
inspired by a large school district to host a career fair.  

 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Zk1R

Z6270KM&feature=youtu.be  
December 2019 
10:00 a.m. session 

The importance of Mentorships. Join us and special guest 
Beverly Woodrome, Director of the Boren Mentoring Initiative 
to hear first-hand perspective on the importance of 
Mentorships, a component of work-based learning.  

 
https://oksdeevents.webex.com/oksdeeve
nts/onstage/g.php?MTID=e94de35e63b5b

e62eab1b21d1335d3bcf  
 


